
From:	
  Shubha	
  HN	
  <shubhahn@hotmail.com>	
  
Sent:	
  Monday,	
  March	
  11,	
  2019	
  11:59	
  PM	
  
To:	
  devarajan.v@praapthi.com	
  
Cc:	
  Sadana	
  Dance;	
  Appa	
  Ramakrishna	
  
Subject:	
  Acknowledgement 
  
Dear Devarajan, 
 
We would like to thank Praapthi for the wonderful sound and 
lighting arrangements for our daughter Jyotsna's arangetram 
on 2nd March despite engaging your services closer to the 
event. 
 
Both you and Ms Vidya Venkat worked very professionally 
and used your extensive knowledge of the equipment to 
provide the best technical support for the event. We also 
received a lot of compliments from the audience for both the 
lighting and sounds. 
 
Once again, we would like to express our gratitude for all the 
hard work that had been put in and allowed the event to run 
smoothly.  
 
Thanks and Regards 
Shastry & Shubha 
	
  


